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KEY NUMBERS 
Anyone can contact the services below directly, regardless of whether you are a child, parent, carer or 

a member of staff. If you have a safeguarding concern, please ensure you pass it on: safeguarding is 

everyone’s responsibility. 

 

01925 443322 
(Option one, followed by option one) 

 

Warrington Multi-Agency 

Safeguarding Hub (MASH) 

 

For urgent safeguarding 

concerns about a child  

01925 443322 
(Option two) 

 

Out of Office Emergency 

Duty Team 

 
For urgent safeguarding 

concerns about a child 

outside of office hours 

0808 800 5000 
 

 

NSPCC 

 
 

For adults who are worried about 

a child 

 

0800 1111 101 999 

Childline Police Non-Emergency Emergency Services 

For children who are worried 

about their own safety or 

need some advice 

For reporting any crimes or 

concerns 

For anyone in immediate danger 

(including if you are worried about 

the immediate risk to a child) 

Welcome to the second safeguarding newsletter of the year. February is a busy month, 

packed with exciting events such as Children’s Mental Health Week, Safer Internet Day, and 

LGBT History Month. In this edition of the newsletter, you will find information on these 

topics which will hopefully prove helpful. 

 

As always, we have included signposting to some key agencies, should you require their 

support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Ms Jones and the Keep Kids Safe team. 



 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

 
Safer Internet Day 

 

We will soon be sending out an email regarding Safer Internet Day which is 

celebrated on 7th February. Our students will be participating in lots of activities 

in their IT lessons throughout the week, to keep the awareness going. On 

Tuesday, students will be discussing how to make connections safely online 

using resources provided by Place2Be as part of Children’s Mental Health Week: 

thus, bringing the two events together nicely. 

 

There are lots of links in the letter sent out by Mr Piggott (Trust IT Lead), which will hopefully provide some 

helpful guidance on various issues such as parental controls, safe technology and a guide to apps.  

 

The NSPCC link is particularly useful, as it has an up-to-date list of the apps a lot of our children are currently 

using. For convenience, here is the link again: https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-

safety/social-media/  

 

The official Safer Internet Day website also provides a handy guide for parents on holding healthy conversations 

with children about life online (& lots more!): https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-

2023/top-tips-for-parents-and-carers  

 

At the end of this newsletter, you will find a guide with 12 top tips for cyber resilience in the home. In school, we 

are having a particular push on ensuring that all passwords are strong and secure. 

 

 

 

Time to Talk Day & Wellbeing Drop-in 

 

Thursday 2nd February is Time to Talk Day. The aim of this day is to get the 

nation talking and encourage discussions about our mental health. Talking 

about mental health is often difficult, but having that conversation can be 

powerful and life-changing.  

To mark the occasion, the student 

mental health ambassadors are 

launching a weekly wellbeing drop-in every Thursday lunchtime for all 

students. This will be held in the library, and there will be different 

stations across the room to suit different needs. There will be a quiet 

reading corner, an activity station, and a space for students to gain 

peer support from the mental health ambassadors. Our ambassadors 

have come up with lots of ideas and there are plenty of exciting plans 

coming up. We are incredibly proud of these students and extremely 

grateful for the effort they continue to put in, to make this drop-in a 

success!  
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Children’s Mental Health Week 

 

Children’s Mental Health Week is celebrated on 6th – 12th February this 

year and the theme is ‘Let’s Connect’.  

In school, we are collapsing our usual tutor time program and replacing 

it with important activities based around mental health and connecting 

with others.  

 

In KS3, they will first learn about why connection is so important and the 

link to mental health. They will then go on to learn about how to 

connect safely online, and be taught communication skills in order to effectively manage disagreement and 

difference in a healthy and productive way.  

In KS4, they will also be taught the links between connection and mental health, before going on to explore 

healthy relationships, non-verbal communication, and effective communication.  

 

Excitingly, all students in years 7-10 will be taking part in creative sessions led by Warrington Youth for Christ as 

part of 'The Champion Tour'. This hour-long session will explore the managing of stresses and overcoming the 

challenges of life in a creative and relevant way that is both motivating and inspiring using music as the medium 

and with a specialist mental health practitioner. All students are then able to watch them perform their music at a 

unique lunchtime gig! 

 

Below are some services available to provide children with mental health support: 

For children in crisis, you can call the Crisis Line on 0800 051 1508. 

 

  

 

www.kooth.com 

A free, anonymous instant messaging 

service for young people 

 

www.youngminds.org.uk 

The Young Minds website contains 

lots of resources, real life stories 

and signposts to support children 

with mental health difficulties 

www.samaritans.org 

The Samaritans are a charity who 

provide emotional support to anyone 

who needs it. You can call or email 

them to speak to someone. 

LGBT+ History Month 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Continuing the list of exciting events in February, we have LGBT+ History 

Month. This provides an excellent opportunity to explore the past and 

celebrate how far things have come when it comes to all things LGBT+.  

 

In school, we will firstly be holding assemblies to all students looking at the 

impact of homophobic/transphobic language, before going on to have a 

second week of assemblies celebrating the amazing and rich history of the 

LGBT+ community.  

We hope you have found this newsletter useful. For further safeguarding information, please visit the school website: 

https://padgateacademy.co.uk/safeguarding 
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